
  

NOTICE OF NIGHTWORKS  

RAILWAY STREET, PETERSHAM  

On behalf of Inner West Council, Ozpave (Aust) Pty Ltd is carrying out road maintenance works as 

part of essential ongoing roadway upgrades and improvements in your area. During these works we 

will be asphalting the roadway at the following location: 

RAILWAY STREET, PETERSHAM (from Parramatta Rd to Fort St) 

) 

 

How will the scheduled works affect you? 

There will be some noise associated with the execution of works and, disruptions may be 
experienced within the immediate work zone and some of the surrounding areas, but every effort will 
be made to minimise the impact on residents. 

Important changes to traffic, access and how you can assist. 

There will be temporary changes to traffic and parking conditions to ensure the safety of workers, 
residents, and road users alike. 
 

During works, RAILWAY ST will be CLOSED and there will be NO STREET 

PARKING (including trailers) and NO VEHICLE or PROPERTY ACCESS. (All 

vehicles must be removed from roadway and any properties in the workzone 

that require access during work hours, by 7pm). 
 

ADDITIONAL NO PARKING AREAS will also apply on RAILWAY ST (from Fort St 

to Croydon St). 

A HIGHLIGHTED MAP HAS BEEN INCLUDED AT REAR OF NOTICE. 

Parking Patrol crews may be onsite during the day, to begin to restrict access to the affected and 
surrounding areas and prevent parking in preparation for commencement that night. 

Traffic Control crews will also be onsite to provide any assistance and direction to stakeholders. 

Your cooperation with following these changes and the direction of traffic controllers is appreciated 
and will assist in the return to normal conditions. 

  

  

  

SCHEDULED NIGHT OF WORKS  

SUNDAY 7/7/24 – 7PM to 5AM   

(Works and times subject to unforeseen delays and weather permitting. Should weather prevent works on 

the scheduled date, they may occur the following working night). 

If you have any questions relating to the works, please contact our Community 

Liaison Officer on 02 9678 9000 or email community@ozpave.com.au. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Refer to area marked in BLUE for confirmation of the WORK ZONE which includes NO 

PARKING and NO ACCESS on SUNDAY 7/7/24 from 7PM – 5AM. 

 

There will be ADDITIONAL NO PARKING / ROAD CLOSURES as indicated in RED. 

 

 

 

 




